
  
  

  

Dear parents,   

   

Your children will soon begin Year 2 (CP).   

Here is the list of supplies you shall provide, as soon as the term starts.   

   

• A school bag (not a school bag with wheels: these are too heavy and inconvenient, 

considering the many stairs in the school), big enough to hold an A4size binder (21*29.7)  

• A pencil pouch (made of fabric, not a pencil case) to hold office supplies   

• Two HB pencils   

• A white eraser   

• A blue ballpoint pen (not a 4 colours pen)   

• A green ballpoint pen   

• A red ballpoint pen   

• A pencil sharpener (with a receptacle for shavings)   

• A pair of blunt end scissors (please make sure to provide left-handers with left-handed 

scissors)    

• Four Velléda felt-tip pens of different colours (preferably not yellow)   

• An eraser for a Velléda slate, such as a small cloth   

• Two UHU brand glue sticks (longer lasting)   

• A pencil pouch containing a dozen colour pencils    

• Another pencil pouch containing a dozen felt-tip markers   

• A slate to be written on with Velléda pens   

• A flat plastic 30 cm long ruler    

• A box of tissues   

• A 60 pages display book for English classes   

• A big old t-shirt or shirt, bearing your child’s name for plastic arts classes   

• Two highlighters 

• A water flask MANDATORY in class   

   

   

+ a big cardboard binder, thick, 2 rings, (at least 50 mm spine)   

  

English: A 60-page document holder  
 

   

   

We thank you for writing your child’s name on all the supplies, checking and renewing them 
on a regular basis and for choosing quality supplies rather than fancy stuff.   

   

The Year 2 teaching team   

   


